

# Mary Hill Davis Offering

This month, we will be receiving funds for missions in the state of Texas.

Our church goal is \$2,500, and the week of prayer is Sept 7-14.

# Wednesday Night Schedule Change

Beginning Wed, Sept 10, our Wednesday night schedule will look different! We will offer a meal at 5:30 pm, adult Bible study/choir/youth/children's activities will be at 6 pm, and any meetings/praise band rehearsal will be at 7 pm. More info will be coming soon on how to RSVP for the meal. We hope that this change in schedule makes Wednesday night activities more appealing and accommodating for younger families.

# Ladies' Chickenfoot Fellowship

Sun, Sept 7, 4 pm, Fellowship Hall
Ladies, join us on Sun, Sept 7 at 4 pm in the
Fellowship Hall for an evening of fun!
Chickenfoot is a very easy domino game.
Even if you've never played, you will catch
on quickly. If you are able, please bring a
snack or drink to share. Invite a friend!

# Fire Fighter Baskets

Beginning Sunday, Sept 7, adult Sunday School classes will have a basket in their classrooms and be assigned a Garland Fire Station. Please fill your baskets with donations of individually wrapped snacks or bottled drinks to donate to the fire fighters. Classes are asked to deliver their baskets to their assigned fire station on or around Sun, Sept 21.

### Northlake Family,

I can't tell you how thrilled I am to finally be here and to begin this journey together with you! Over the past weeks and months, I've been praying daily for you, for our church, and for all that God is preparing to do in this next season.

Our family is getting settled into our new home, new schools, and new community—and yes, adjusting to all the changes that come with it! We are deeply grateful for the incredible ways so many of you have already loved and supported us—through meals, friendship, moving help, and countless other acts of kindness. Again and again, we've seen God's hand in even the smallest details. He has been so gracious to us.

I believe with all my heart that God has great plans for Northlake. He has stirred in me a deep excitement and a clear vision for what He desires to do in and through our church. The future here is truly bright! Even in these first few weeks, through connections at our children's schools and activities, doors have opened for conversations about the Lord and our church. Opportunities to share the hope of Christ are all around us.

Let's step forward together in faith, trusting that the One who has been so faithful in the past will continue to lead us into a future full of His goodness.

"Now to Him who is able to do immeasurably more than all we ask or imagine, according to His power that is at work within us..." – *Ephesians 3:20* 

With love and anticipation,
Pastor Brian Mull

# Recent Giving August 3—\$14,062.86 August 10—\$13,519.80 August 17—\$10,665.63 August 24—\$6,620.33 Weekly Need: \$14,188.00 Recent Bible Study Attendance August 3—128 August 10—134 August 17—149 August 17—149 August 24—144



Mon, Sept 1—Labor Day
(Church Office Closed)

Wed, Sept 3—Deacons Meeting (6:00 pm)

Thurs, Sept 4—Clothes Closet/Food Pantry (1:00 pm)

Sun, Sept 7—Ladies' Chickenfoot Fellowship (4:00 pm)

Wed, Sept 10—Finance Committee Meeting (7:00 pm)

Sun, Sept 14—Cathie Kalb's 3rd Anniversary
Adult Directors' Meeting (9:00 am)
Home Grown Home Groups

Sun, Sept 14—Sun, Sept 21—Mary Hill Davis Week of Prayer

Wed, Sept 17—Missions Committee Meeting (7:00 pm)

Thurs, Sept 18—Clothes Closet/Food Pantry (1:00 pm)

Sat, Sept 20—Senior Adult Lunch at Cheddar's (12:00 pm)

Sun, Sept 21—Fire Fighter Basket Delivery Day



### Home Grown

Sun, Sept 14

Home Grown groups are small groups who meet once monthly to watch an episode of *The Chosen*. If you are not already in a group but would like to join one, please contact the Church Office.

### LMNO Tree

Help the Northlake <u>L</u>adies <u>M</u>inister to the <u>N</u>eeds of <u>O</u>thers by restocking the Food Pantry! Take one or more green leaves from the tree near the library, purchase the items on the leaf, return the items, and place a fall leaf on the tree.

# Monthly Meetings

Wed, 9/3—Deacons Meeting (6 pm)
Wed, 9/10—Finance Committee (7 pm)
Sun, 9/14—Adult Director's Meeting (9 am)
Wed, 9/17—Missions Committee (7 pm)

### Senior Adult Lunch

Sat, Sept 20, 12 pm, Cheddar's Restaurant
5445 N President George Bush Hwy, Garland
You are invited to join us for lunch! Please
sign up in the Senior Adult classroom, or let Paula
Caballero or Lynda Miller know you are coming.

## Welcome, New Members!

Carmen Torres joined by letter on 7/25/25

Marshall Hendrix baptized on 8/3/25

# Happy Anniversary!

This month, we celebrate Cathie Kalb's 3rd Anniversary as Ministry Assistant/Prayer Room Coordinator. Thank you, Cathie, for all you do for Northlake!

